
The APWA® Uniform Color Code is a marking guideline that is universal
and should be used by all professional underground utility locating
companies. It provides universal understanding of the marking of

underground utilities for both construction and engineering projects. It
helps to prevent accidents and damage to subsurface utilities by

contractors, excavators, and anyone else digging around underground
utilities.

Having a uniform color code, companies and individuals always know
what to expect when working around a colored line, because the color has

meaning.

Safe Digging Starts With You!Safe Digging Starts With You!
August 11 is National 811 Day and highlights the need for homeowners and professional excavators to

take the first step in preventing damage to underground utility lines by always calling 811 before
beginning any digging or demolition projects. In celebration of National 811 Day, the Hendersonville

Utility District is partnering with TN 811 to educate our customer base on all things safe digging!
Make sure to follow along on our social media platforms:

Instagram: @hendersonvilleutilitydist and Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/hendutil 

Per TN law (TCA 65-31-101), you have to call TN 811 by
dialing 811 or (800) 351-1111 before digging!


